
Traffic Update – Aug. 2 - Aug. 6

Region 1 ADA Ramp Improvements Project -

Denver County

Ongoing Traffic Impacts

The Region 1 ADA Ramp Improvements Project - Denver County will be conducted along two locations on

(CO 139) S. Kipling St. Included locations are: E. Alameda Ave. and W. Mississippi Ave.

Monday, Aug. 2 - Aug. 6 work will consist of:

● Thursday, Aug. 5 - Friday, Aug. 6

○ Westbound right lane closure on E. Alameda Ave. at S. Kipling St.

○ Northbound right lane closure on S. Kipling St. at E Alameda Ave.

● Expect intermittent flagging and lane shifts during construction

● Business access will be maintained

● Expect sidewalk closures

The project will be in operation Monday thru Friday from 7 a.m. to 5 p.m. Traffic lane closures are from 9

a.m. to 3 p.m.  For more information or to be added to the project update list please call 720.650.7094 email

R1ADARampsPhase6@gmail.com.

For information about other CDOT projects the public may log on to CDOT'S traveler

information website at www.codot.gov, www.cotrip.org or call 511 from anywhere in the state.
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